
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
I am the good shepherd. A good shepherd lays down his life for the sheep. Jn.10:11 

 
 

Legacy Celebration Golf Outing 
It’s time to sign up! You can golf regardless of skill level!  Head to our Legacy page on the website to register, and 
don’t forget to watch the video our 8th grade put together for you!! http://www.stakzoo.org/?PageName=bc&n=212209 
 
If you want to sponsor a Family Hole, you can get that done online! Thanks for your support! 
 

Last Blast 
PTO is hosting the Last Blast on our back parking lot on the last day of school, June 7, 3pm to 4pm. Come for the dunk 
tank, the ice cream and the fellowship!! Students must be accompanied by a parent.  
 
Join us in the Faith Garden in back of the school at 2:40 for our end-of-year prayer service. We will finish the school 
year praying together as a school family. And then you can head straight to Last Blast! 
 
 

After school care payments 
Remember, if you pay your May after school care bill by the end of the day Thursday, June 7, we will not charge you 
for ASC use June 1 through 7!!! Head to the payment portal today!! 
 

Yearbooks 
Yearbooks have arrived. You can purchase a yearbook in the office for $15! 

 

Used Uniforms 
Tables of used uniforms are set up in the hallway outside Mrs. Wurtz’s preschool room. We have shirts and pants for 
$3, and plaid and fleece for $5. Come take a look.  
 

 

From the LAC 
We introduce the 2018-2019 Local Advisory Council: 

Jeff Appeldoorn, Ellen Brown, Christopher Christian, Kara Mounce, Emily Turner Hollman, Andrew Riker, Anthony 
Toweson, Anthony Van Es, Maureen Yanik. 

Welcome to Kara Mounce, Emily Turner Hollman and Maureen Yanik. Thank you for the service and time commitment 
LAC members offer. Please contact Ellen Brown at e.sageins@att.net with any questions you may have. 

 

Spirit Wear 
We still have license plates frames in the office for $5. All proceeds will be added to the John Robert Amat Fund.  
 

Thank you 
Thank you very much to Mr. Twichell and all the parent volunteers who helped make Track and Field Day happen! 
 

Virtus Training 
St. Thomas More Student Parish is offering a Virtus training session at 3pm on Wednesday, June 13. If you have not 
been trained, get a jump on it for next year. Sign up online at Virtus.org! 
 

 

 
St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 

people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 
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